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GENERAL MEETING

Session Overview

This presentation will cover the
ERB task force teams that were
formed, and the learnings gained
along the way to assist others in
how to reduce emissions to meet
corporate sustainability goals
proactively. Two new oil and gas
applications of renewable energy
technologies will be presented that
received grant funding from the
North Dakota Clean Sustainable
Energy Authority. This innovative
work led Enerplus to win the North
Dakota Petroleum Council’s annual
Environmental Stewardship award
in September 2022.

Denver Athletic Club
1325 Glenarm Pl, Denver, CO 80204

Wednesday, November 16th, 2022
11:30 AM – 1:00 PM

Bonnie Ellwood
Senior Environmental Engineer, Enerplus.

Location

Date

Speaker

Beyond Compliance: Emission Reduction Initiatives

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION CLOSES 11/14 AT 1200

REGISTER NOW

Meet our Speakers
Bonnie Ellwood is a Senior Environmental Engineer at
Enerplus Corporation in Denver, where she works on
emission reduction projects. She graduated from the
University of Texas, with a bachelor’s degree in
Geosystems Engineering and Hydrogeology in 2004.
She has spent her career at Encana and Enerplus
working in a myriad of Operations Engineering roles,
including Production, Completions, and Facilities. She
worked Operations in the Jonah field, the DJ Basin,
the Powder River Basin, and her personal favorite, the
Bakken. 

https://denverspe.org/event/general-meeting/


COMPLETION STUDY GROUP

Study Group Overview

Electric-powered pumps are
changing the limitations of
completions and leading the
response for improved
greenhouse-gas emissions,
reduced maintenance, reduced
fuel consumption, and the desire
to address environmental, social,
and corporate governance (ESG)
in the marketplace today. Chris
will provide an overview of
electric-powered frac operations
today. The emissions benefits, the
economics, and separate myth
from reality.

In-person Meeting:
Denver Earth Resources Library

730 17th Street B-1, Denver, CO 80202

Tuesday, November 29th, 2022
4:00 PM – 6:00 PM

Chris Atchley
Sr. Product Manager,  Halliburton.

Location

Date

Speaker

Embracing Electric

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION CLOSES 11/28 AT  1200

REGISTER NOW

Meet our Speaker

Chris Atchley is the Sr. Product Manager of
Halliburton's Electric Fleet product line.
Previously, he was the Houston Completion
and Production Business Development
Manager. ​
Before Halliburton, Mr. Atchley spent seven
years in the industry in completions and
business development roles. Mr. Atchley
holds a bachelor's degree from Texas Tech
University.

https://denverspe.org/event/completions-study-group/


COMMUNITY OUTREACH 

WATCH THIS SPACE FOR ADDITIONAL UPCOMING VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES IN THE DENVER AREA.

Lawrence Street Community Center
2222 Lawrence Street, Denver, CO 80205

Tuesday, November 15th, 2022.
6:45 AM – 8:30 AM

Location

Date

SPE Serves Breakfast at the Denver Rescue
Mission

Please get in touch with community outreach team member                             for more details!

Description
Please join SPE Denver in their support of the Denver Rescue Mission, a nonprofit organization
helping the poor and homeless populations of the Denver area at the Denver Rescue Mission.
More than 85% of the services of the Denver Rescue Mission are operated by volunteers, serving
people experiencing homelessness and poverty in our community since 1892. Please come and
bring friends or family. Volunteers must be vaccinated. Masks may be required.

Nico Cosca

Skinner Middle School
3435 W 40th Ave, Denver, CO 80211

Tuesday, December 6th, 2022.
Time: 7:30 AM - 12:00 PM

Location

Date

SPE Volunteer at the Dino Ridge Science
Quiz Bowl!

For more information, contact Julie Tannehill, for more details!

Description

Do you often get accused of being judgy, well, do we have an opportunity for you! DPS Skinner Middle
School needs scientists to help judge 8th-grade science fair projects. About 2 dozen judges are needed
on 12/6/2022 7:30-Noon. We'd love to have your energy and mentorship. Be a part of the community that
will be the next generation of scientists, engineers, geologists, accountants, and builders. Let's represent
SPE. 

mailto:nicolas.cosca@hpinc.com
mailto:kmahrer@comcast.net
mailto:nicolas.cosca@hpinc.com
mailto:wks1092@gmail.com
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ESPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Especial acknowledgments to Dugan Hughes for being our first speaker and
Halliburton for sponsoring the event.

Always so great to celebrate the #technical and #volunteer contributions of
our members as well as connect with old friends and make new

connections. Thank you to all the members who attended our first (of many
to come) Study Group's Happy Hour last Tuesday night! 








Do you want to know when is our next event? click Here

https://denverspe.org/
https://denverspe.org/

